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Headlines this Week 

You guys ROCK! Thanks for an AWESOME 
week! 

Another week has passed by, full of adventure, 
creativity, new links being made and children 
working their socks off! Year 5 and 6 have shown 
huge levels of determination and perseverance  
as they’ve been sitting some practice KS2 SATs - 
Team Peswara continue to be inspired by your 
fabulous attitude towards learning. Over the next 
couple of weeks, the other year groups will also 
tackle some in-class-assessments. These tests help 
us to plan, teach and deliver an ever-changing, 
adaptive and bespoke approach to learning @ 
Pendeen.  

Attendance and Absence 

As a Trust, we are acutely aware of the importance 
of children being in school, on time every day. 
Please note, as of Tuesday 5th November 2024, if 
your Leave of Absence (LOA) is not granted as an 
exceptional circumstance, you could be eligible for 
a Penalty Notice.  

Celebration Assembly  

Well done to Kitto, Mason, Jayden and Alyssa for 
winning the mascots last week! We can’t wait to 
see who wins on Friday this week and the 
adventures that the mascots go on! 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 27th - EYFS/Y6 Heights and Weights 
Friday 6th December - LAST day of CLUBS 
Monday 9th December - Christmas Fayre 
Wednesday 11th December - Christmas lunch! 
Monday 16th December - SEND review week 
Wednesday 18th December - Nativity 1:30pm 

Things to try at home: 

Read to a member of your family and ask 
them to read to you! 

Log on to www.ttrockstars.com and show 
your family how brilliant you are at your 
times tables! 

Log on to www.spellingshed.com and spend 
20 minutes practising your spellings! 

Log on to maths.co.uk and enjoy! 

Give www.myrockerbox.com a try if you’re in 
KS2! 

Did you know? 
Pygmy Goats - like Milo 

and Donut - make 
fantastic natural lawn 

mowers and can live for 
over 15 years 🐐   

Pendeen Car Park Update 
 The new road works and traffic calming measures in 
front of the school are now complete. These will help 
to make the village safer for our children. We are 
asking all parents to try to use the church car park on 
pick up and drop off to free up space in the car park - 
as the houses opposite the school have lost car 
parking spaces due to the new traffic calming 
measures. After parking in the church car park, access 
will still be via the normal gates - up the gravel path. 
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